
 

Preschool through 6th graders come dressed in a non-scary 
costume for our annual Harvest Party from 6-7:15! 1st-6th 
grades will be in the KidZone while Kindergarten and     
below will be in the ARK. It’s the best Wednesday Night 
Live of the year; you won’t want to miss it!  

 
 

It’s Movie Day in Kidz & Preschool Worship and it’s not 
a movie without popcorn!  Don’t let Fall Break keep you 

from joining us for worship and a movie upstairs in the 
KidZone or downstairs in the Ark at 10:30am.    

 
 

Mix56 is the place to be on Halloween!  All 5th and 6th 

graders are invited to a costume party in The                      

KidZone—and of course they’ll be prizes for the best 

costumes!  Wear your non-scary Halloween costume 

and bring a friend for a few tricks & a lot of treats!  

 

Please note there will be no Wednesday Night Live or Mix56 on Wednesday, October 13th.                                       

Have a fun and safe fall break with your family! 

Fifth & sixth graders, mark your calendar for Wednesday and 

Thursday, November 10-11 as we enjoy our day out of school for 

an epic fall retreat at The Grove!  Cost is just $50 and includes 

one-night lodging, three meals, tree top adventure course, and so 

much more! Don’t miss the opportunity to grow closer together and 

to the Lord through this one night retreat.  Email Laura and get 

signed up! laura@bartlettbaptist.org  



 

Don’t miss the opportunity for your family to be a part of this special mission project as we look toward 
the holiday season.  Packed shoeboxes are due back November 14.  Your shoebox gifts will take the 

gospel to children all over the world.   

There is no job in the world more important than that of a parent.  Save the date for a 5-week workshop led 

by parenting expert Brian Housman where we will dial in on key issues of adolescent development and how to 

parent on purpose.  Parents of all ages will meet each Wednesday night from 6-7:15 in the Worship Center 

beginning October 20.   


